
CITY OF CHIPLEY 
STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Award of Bid No. 25-01 – CDBG Peach Street Pumping Station Replacement 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, December 16, 2024           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The City advertised for the construction of the Peach Street Pumping Station Replacement. One bid was 
received from GCUC and it is over budget. We are currently in discussions with the contractor and will 
have additional information for you at the meeting. 

 

 

  
 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City staff will make a recommendation once we have completed discussions with the contractor. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Bid No. 25-01 Advertisement 


